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Danielle Fortin

From: Jeremy Litzenberger

Sent: October-04-18 8:26 AM

To: Sherri-Lynn Hartman; Danielle Fortin

Cc: Mauro Milessa; Kim Weist

Subject: RE: UNDERPASS/FALL SWEEP

Good morning Sherri-Lynn, FYI the locations you requested to be swept are being looked after today. Have a good day, 

and Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

Regards, 

 

Jeremy Litzenberger 
Field Supervisor 

City of Regina 

Sweeping & Alley’s Services (WRM) 

Roadways & Transportation 

P: 306-777-7076 

P:306-537-0753 

E:jlitzenb@regina.ca 

 

From: Sherri-Lynn Hartman  

Sent: Friday, September 28, 2018 4:21 PM 

To: Danielle Fortin <DFORTIN@regina.ca>; Jeremy Litzenberger <JLITZENB@regina.ca> 

Cc: Mauro Milessa <MMILESSA@regina.ca>; Kim Weist <KWEIST@regina.ca> 

Subject: UNDERPASS/FALL SWEEP 

 

Hi Jeremy and Danielle.   

We are planning to clean some underpasses on Saturday, October 5th.  Can we please have the following underpasses 

swept at the following locations: 

Broad Street underpass (between Sask Dr & Dewdney Ave) 

Winnipeg Street underpass (between Ross Ave & 1st Ave ) 

Winnipeg Street underpass (between South Railway/Dewdney Ave & 8th Ave) 

WORK ORDER 1812736 TSK 01 

 

 

 

For the Fall Sweep please use the following work order 

WORK ORDER 1711022 TSK 13 

 

 

Thank you so much! 

 

 

Sherri-Lynn Hartman 

Acting Coordinator 

Sewer & Drainage Operations 

 


